ASSALOMU ALAYKUM!

Jared and Emily's Fulbright Experience in Uzbekistan

In this issue:

- Meeting U.S.
 Ambassador Rosenblum
- Travel through
 Ferghana Valley
- Our hosts in Namangan
- Q&A from our Great Readers
- Uzbek Tili Tidbits

Meeting Ambassador Rosenblum

After our two-weeks of quarantine in Tashkent, we attended a press event with the Minister of Public Education and U.S. Ambassador Rosenblum to welcome Americans to Uzbekistan. Following a candle-lit dinner (a nice added touch for intermittent power outages), we set off to travel through Ferghana Valley to drop off Green Team members in all of our host cities.

295 - MAKTAB



Travel through Ferghana Valley

Six English Teaching Assistants (ETAs), two embassy staff members, and two drivers headed out to the Valley in a diplomatic motor pool.











